
MESSAGE FROM THE DIRECTOR GENERAL 

 

Warm Greetings for the New Year! 
 

It is with great pride and gratitude that I write to you today as the newly appointed Director General 

of Central Industrial Security Force (CISF). It is an honour to lead such a distinguished Force that has 

consistently exhibited the core values of integrity, professionalism, and dedication. As we embark on this 

journey together, I call upon you to rise to the challenges that lie ahead while upholding our cherished 

values. Our commitment to honesty, transparency, and ethical conduct should serve as a shining example 

for others to follow. 
 

CISF has come a long way since its birth in 1969 and today it is known as a multifaceted, highly 

professional and tech-savvy modern force committed to the protection and security of our critical national 

assets and vital economic infrastructure across the country. The only Force with a dedicated Fire Wing it 

has also developed specialised personal protection capabilities. Today it is marching ahead in providing 

security in new domains like Prisons. 
 

In this era of Artificial Intelligence, rapid technological advancements and ever-changing security 

threats, it is crucial that we embrace innovation and leverage the power of technology, intelligence and 

collaboration to tackle emerging threats with renewed vigour and determination. It shall be my endeavour 

to enhance the core competencies of CISF to adapt to the changing security scenario and mitigate potential 

threats. 
 

As we work towards facing the new security challenges with unwavering determination, I consider 

the welfare of the force personnel and their families of paramount importance. We must engage to create a 

conducive work environment that supports the well-being of the members of the force and their families.  
 

On this occasion, I salute the brave CISF personnel who sacrificed their lives in the line of duty. Let 

us recommit ourselves to our duty to uphold the values for which they laid down their lives. 
 

I once again convey my personal best wishes and warm greetings to all members of the Force and 

their families. 
 

I keenly look forward to your active support and cooperation. 
 

Jai Hind! 

 

 

(Nina Singh) 

Director General 

 


